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July 3, 2020 
 
Seth Scott 
Kim Cox 
4PGF Road Ride Organizers 
Pocatello, ID 
 
 
Dear Dr. Cox and Seth, 
To follow up on our meeting earlier today, Southeastern Idaho Public Health has reviewed your Safety 
Protocol and Ride Day Procedures for 4PGF’s planned August 8, 2020 road ride.  Based upon the 
information you submitted to us, your plan meets the intent of the Rebound Idaho and Stay Open 
guidance from Gov. Little.  We greatly appreciate your commitment to ensuring the health and safety 
of your participants, their families, and our communities.   
 
As you are aware, any type of large gathering of people has the potential to impact spread of the 
COVID-19 virus.  Your plan works to mitigate this risk, but does not eliminate risk.  Per our 
discussion, a significant increase in cases and other metrics may result in the cancellation of all large 
gatherings.   
 
I appreciate your acknowledgement of the importance of being able to follow the guidance’s Protocols.  
The full document and guidance/protocols may be found here:  www.rebound.idaho.gov . 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 208-239-5258 if you have questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Maggie A. Mann 
District Director 


